
Copy of communication sent to impacted employees by OSGP/Voya May 9, 2025: 

Technical issues caused by a recent software change at the Oregon Savings Growth Plan (OSGP) 
have affected some OSGP participants’ contributions. In these instances, payroll deductions 
were made in error. You have been identified as one of the affected participants. 

OSGP is taking active steps to correct errors and issue contribution reimbursements, which will 
be made to you through your employer’s payroll system. OSGP is working with its partners — 
the Oregon Department of Administrative Services (DAS), DAS’ Workday team, and 
participants’ employers — to review the situation and resolve the issue.  

You can review your online account at osgp.voya.com or call OSGP customer service at 
800-365-8494 from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday Pacific time.

Thank you, 

Oregon Savings Growth Plan 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flogin.voya.com%2Fvoyassoui%2Findex.html%3Fdomain%3Dosgp.voya.com%23%2Flogin-pweb&data=05%7C02%7CRhonda.BACHMANN%40das.oregon.gov%7C635fd15765ad4dbd42cc08dd926b14f7%7Caa3f6932fa7c47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638827710792989712%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WZK%2B%2BS%2BtXIXYn7LGvWnjADuMnU4Fl54sVYoWlS11W9M%3D&reserved=0
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